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Author of letter should speak for itself, says reader

	(Re: Reader fears Council history will repeat itself. October 9, 2014)

It is shameful and despicable that Mr. Johnson is using The Auroran in his attempt to discredit Mr. John Gallo and Mrs. Wendy

Gaertner, as candidates in the upcoming Aurora Town Council election, by referencing to statements made during their tenure at the

previous Town Council.

Mr. Johnson was a defendant in a defamation lawsuit action involving another member of the previous Council and that should

speak for itself!

Alex Vander Veen

Aurora

        Output as PDF file has been powered by [ Universal Post Manager ] plugin from www.ProfProjects.com |  Page 1/1  |

http://www.newspapers-online.com/auroran/?p=8514
http://www.profprojects.com/?page=upm

